
OCTOBER 20, 2010  HARVARD WATER COMMISSION MEETING NOTES 

Rick Dickson, Josh Gould, Bill Barton met at 18:09 in the driveway of the town highway 
barn. Agenda included Old Business, and Current Projects. 
 
Old Business: 

 September 20th minutes reviewed; Josh motion to approve, Bill second, all 
approve. 

 2006 Source Protection Plan - No new actions. 
 Emergency Plan - No new actions.  
 Water rate review –Continuing. 
 Mass highway- Awaiting 4th quarter data. 
 CDM Project – Awaiting Ted Morine to review and comment on summary. 
 Storage Tank Fencing – Rich to obtain quotes for installation. Action pending.  

 
New Business: 

 
 Fall meter reading was discussed – no update for temporary readers.  

 
 
 

Bill motion to adjourn due to lack of daylight, Josh seconded, All approved. Meeting 
closed at 18:26.  

 
Next Meeting Date TBA – Town Highway Barn  
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